American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc.
6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101

May 26, 2006

RE: FCC ID: QMNRM-120 ATCB003492
Attention: Ron Chernus

| have a few comments on this Application. Please note that further comments may arise in response
to answers provided to the questions below.
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Please note that the max power recorded in the EMC/SAR and HAC report must agree within the
allowed tolerance specified by the FCC. Perhaps | missed it but | could not find the maximum
power measurement for the EUT in the HAC report. Please either provide this information or
please point to the page in the HAC report where power measurements were made.

Please note that C63.19 does not address co-transmission. Please explain how the BT device
operation is handled for HAC. This information should be in the manual as user information.

Please note that the manual mentions T-Coil hearing aid compatibility. Please note that TCBs
cannot approve T-Coil operation. If this device is T-coil rated it will have to be certified by the FCC
directly. If this device is not T-coil rated, please remove this from the manual (see page 82 of the
manual).

Please note that while the hearing aid statement on page 118 of the manual mentions that a cell
phone compatibility of M3 is required, it does appear to clearly state the M-rating of the specific
device. Please note that one of the rating in the HAC is M3. Consequently, according to the
FCC/TCB training sessions, this number should be in the manual. Please provide the actual M
rating in the user manual.
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Dennis Ward
mailto:dward@AmericanTCB.com

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced
application.  Failure to provide the requested information may result in application termination.
Correspondence should be considered part of the permanent submission and may be viewed from the
Internet after a Grant of Equipment Authorization is issued.

Please do not respond to this correspondence using the email reply button. In order for your response to be
processed expeditiously, you must submit your documents through the AmericanTCB.com website. Also,
please note that partial responses increase processing time and should not be submitted.

Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the sender.



